
 

Newsletter – January, 2019 

 

Dear Kids R Kids Families, 

Happy 2019!  We wish you a happy, healthy and prosperous New Year!  The children and teachers had a busy and 
exciting December and really enjoyed taking a train ride around the parking lot on the Polar Express and afterwards 
viewing the movie while enjoying yummy cookies baked by Ms. Kristie.   

We have lots of fun and exciting activities planned for January.  We will start off the month telling our friends about 
what we did over winter break, then the children will learn about all the fun things that come along with winter:  snow, 
ice, winter animals, and of course enjoying a cup of hot chocolate.  We will listen to a world famous speech given by Dr. 
Martin Luther King Jr. and we will end the month learning about Chinese New Year and start February off with a parade 
to celebrate Chinese New Year.   

 

 

Annual Supply Fee - January 31st Annual Supply fee of $120.00 is due (please refer to your Parent Handbook).  Families 
signed up for Tuition Express will be charged on Monday, January 7th unless told otherwise.   

Holiday Schedule – We have emailed a copy of our 2019 Holiday schedule.  If you would like a paper copy you may pick 
one up at the front desk. 

Parent Survey - Please be on the lookout for our Parent Survey which will be going home this month.  Your feedback is 
greatly appreciated. 

Like us on Facebook to get a look at pictures from all the fun events happening in our school. 

Telephone number and Email update/corrections - Remember to update ALL of your telephone numbers and your e-
mail address at the front desk.  This is our first line of communication in the event of an emergency. 

 

Lastly, Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!  We send a special thank you for all the wonderful gifts that were given to our 
teachers and staff members.  Also, an extra special thank you to those families that donated to our Toy Drive, because of 
your generous donations we were able to make a donation of over 25 gifts to Emanuel Baptist Church in Missouri City so 
that children were able to have an enjoyable Christmas. 

As always, thank you for choosing us to love, teach, and care for your children. 

Happy New Year! 

Annette S. Long, Director 

Reminders 

 
 

 


